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PARENT’S RIGHT TO REQUEST THE PROFESSIONAL QUALIFICATIONS OF 

THEIR CHILDREN’S TEACHERS AND PARAPROFESSIONALS 

 
August 1, 2020 
 
Dear Parent(s) & Guardian(s),  
 

ReNEW Schools are committed to becoming exemplary pre-Kindergarten through 12th grade 

schools with rigorous teaching and learning where ALL students and adults meet high 

expectations.  

 
In our continued efforts to improve educational opportunities for our children, we ask that you 

thoroughly review all information that has been sent home with your student, as it describes the 

responsibilities of the child, the parent/guardian, and the school for establishing an effective 

home-school partnership in an effort to raise student achievement.  

 
Additionally, the 2001 No Child Left Behind Act states that parents have the right to request and 

receive timely information on the professional qualifications of your child’s classroom teacher(s) 

and paraprofessional(s).  

 

Please feel free to contact your school’s office at 504-367-3307 if you desire further information.  
 
Together, we will make a difference in the lives of our children.  

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Tanya M. Bryant 
CEO – ReNEW Schools 


